
Thank you for taking the time and the effort to come to
“Back-to-School Night.” Our continued contact can help
ensure that your child has a successful school year. 

If you have questions or concerns about your child’s 
education, please contact me. An early discussion can often
eliminate a small concern from becoming a big problem.

Remember — “Together We Can” make a positive 
difference in your child’s academic success and behavior.

Thank you for attending
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